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Rivington Primary School


Newsletter


www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk








Friday 4th December 2015








December:








8th	KS1 Christmas performance 2pm


9th	Christmas Dinner


	KS1 Christmas performance 6.30pm


11th	Foundation Stage performance


14th	Y4 Swimming


15th	KS1 Christmas Party


16th	Y3 & Y4 Christmas Party


17th	Y5 & Y6 Christmas Party


18th	School nurse drop in-8.30am


Finish early for Christmas, 2.30pm





January:





5th		School re-opens, 8.45am











Thanks to everyone for the donations to the Toy Sale which raised £106.85. We will be making a donation to Santa to help him buy gifts for our parties in the last week!





Well done to the choir who took part in the carol concert with other St Helens schools at Parish Church. They sang very well and looked very smart. Thank you to all the parents who supported the event.





Next week we look forward to our Foundation Stage and KS1 performances and hope to see many of you attending.





Christmas Parties





Christmas parties will be taking place on the afternoons of Tuesday 15th, Wednesday 16th and Thursday 17th December. A letter has been sent out confirming what day each class will have their party. Also we need to know if your child will stay for lunch on this day or go home to get changed.


Please make sure you fill your slips out and return them with the amount of £2.20 which will pay for your child’s party box.





Thank you





Weekly Attendance Awards


Week commencing 23rd November 2015





Congratulations to our Y5 class who had 98% attendance - a great achievement.





Year 4   also won our SMART TROPHY. 


A big well done to them.
























































IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell





IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell





Dogs are not allowed on school property unless they are a registered guide dog.





NURSERY





After the January intake Nursery will be full. There are still limited places available for September. If you would like an application form please call into the school office.





Thank you





WITH THANKS TO


THE LOCAL BUSINESSES WHO HAVE KINDLY DONATED RAFFLE PRIZES








We have had several complaints from parents and staff who have witnessed bad language on the school grounds.


Please use appropriate language at all times so we can set a good example to the children.








SCHOOL WEBSITE ADDRESS www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk

